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Carol Service, Christmas Reception & Supper 

Thursday 12th December 2024 
St Mary-le-Bow, Cheapside, London 

6pm 

 

It’s beginning to look a lot like Advent, so booking is open for the Company’s annual Carol Service, 
led by our Honorary Chaplain, the Reverend Steven Brookes, at St Mary-le-Bow on Thursday 12th 
December at 6pm.  
 
We will be joining once again with the Arbitrators’, International Bankers’ and Solicitors’ Companies, 
thereby enjoying the opportunity to socialise with members of the other Companies during the 
reception following the service.  
 
All members of the Company are encouraged to take part in this traditional occasion in the home of 
Bow Bells. Family members and guests are very welcome.   
 
The charge of £25 per head, inclusive of VAT, covers the use of the church and engaging musicians, as 
well as refreshments.  Under 16s are welcome to attend free of charge. 
 
Those wishing to attend are asked to return the attached form to the Clerk’s office as soon as possible, 
but at the latest by 9am on Tuesday 3 December.  Dress code: business dress. 
 
Following the reception, we have a limited number of places available for a two-course supper at Café 
Rouge at a cost of £45 (including wine). Booking for this will be on a first come, first served basis. 
 
The Master and Court look forward to seeing you at the final Scriveners’ event of 2024. 
 
Linzi James 
Clerk  


